Report of the General Meeting of the AEDREX, 

May 10th, 2014

Beginning of the meeting at 2 :00PM. 

Are present: Catherine CURTIL (President), Coline BOREL (Treasurer), Christophe PECCOUX (secretary). 

Proxies are: Frédéric LLANOS (member), Annie HENNEQUIN (member), Amandine DRANSARD (member), Delphine Behmann (breeder). 

1 – Financial balance for 2013-2014: 

Positive balance at € 761.42 

Total entries: € 879.27, outputs: € 709.12 (FIFE membership, LOOF, website fee, ...) 

Total members: 49, including 18 breeders.

2 - Activity Report: 

- The website is in place but there is only few visit by the members. 

- The pictures’ contest works! Remember that all your devices take pictures now (phone, I Pad, camera) 

- The new format of the newsletter works well: good returns. 

- 2 Specials were organized by the AEDREX in Saint Raphael (13 September) andToulouse (October 13).

3 - Contribution 2014-2015: 

No rate change for this year: 15 € for the supporters and 30€ for breeders. We still offer the subscription to new purchasers of kittens from our breeders. 

4 - No response to the call for nominations for Vice-President

5 - Actions planned for 2014-2015: 

- A We would like to set a calendar for 2015: send your photos by E-mail until September to the Secretary (secretaire@aedrex.fr)! 

- We are thinking of selling T-shirts "I love Devon" on the website, t-shirts will be given to members participating in Specials organized by AEDREX. 

- Special Rex and Nudes is scheduled for 29-30 November 2014 in Valence (Drôme Provençale), beautiful gifts are offered by our sponsors. Another Special is being prepared in the south (Toulouse or Montpellier or St Raphael) for which we are looking for other sponsors (pro photographers ....). 

End of the meeting 5 :00PM.

